
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cindy Munt 

BOS-District I 
Tuesday, March 25, 2025 7:40 AM 
BOS-Clerk of the Board 
FW: EDHCSD public comment 

Assistant to Supervisor Greg Ferrero, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
Supervisor Ferrero Facebook 
Supervisor Ferrero Nextdoor 
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From: Suzan W <suze.webb@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 6:54 AM 
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To: BOS-District I <bosone@edcgov.us>; BOS-District II <bostwo@edcgov.us>; BOS-District Ill <bosthree@edcgov.us>; 

BOS-District IV <bosfour@edcgov.us>; BOS-District V <bosfive@edcgov.us> 

Subject: EDHCSD public comment 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 

Report Suspicious 

Hi, I would like to express my displeasure with the way the resignation of Mr. King has been handled by 
the CSD and now onto the BoS. He resigned. The next viable candidate in line should be appointed, Mr. 
Steve Guttierez. A special election is indeed a waste of taxpayer money. The time spent on all recent 
agendas on this is an abomination. This town and county certainly have more important things to do than 
continue to abuse taxpayer dollars and assert government authority over a situation that should have 
been easily resolved. If this was a corporation and a member of the BoD left in such a manner I can 
assure you the shenanigans would not have escalated anywhere to this level. Let's run our town and 
county like a corporation! 

Sincerely, 

Suzan Webb 
175 Teakwood Ct 
El Dorado Hills 
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